
Little Mountain Repeater—Update   

  

  

The 448.575 repeater has been pretty "deaf" for a couple of years. It 

has been fully functional, but just didn't hear very well. Multiple things 

have been tried in the last year, with no success. Another attempt at 

fixing it was made on the 4th of July 2020, early in the morning, before 

it got hot.  

  

This time there was success. The duplexer and several small pieces of 

coax were bypassed. Removing the duplexer required an 

additional antenna. So, now the 448.575 repeater has two antennas, 

one for receiving and one for transmitting. 
  

It is operating in a temporary state at the moment and needs some 

cleanup (coax jumpers and connectors need changing), but it has not 

worked this well for years. The cleanup will occur in the next few weeks 

after it has been fully tested out. 

  

Those assisting with the above were: 
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